
TRIP TO SWEDEN JULY 2017

On July 9, we drove to Sweden to meet Paul Gäfvert, a
relative of Anne Berit.

The driving route.

We stayed at Mössebergs Camping.
It is situated in the outskirts of Mösseberg that is near

Falköping.

We had planned to visit him on Monday, but he came to
us at the campsite on Sunday night. We were seated out
all evening. In the end it became so cold that we had to

give in.

Charlie was also coming. We had bought 'dog snack' for
him. It was so good that he ate everything.

Cabins on the site. Here we are staying.

http://www.mossebergscamping.se/camping/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Falk%C3%B6ping
http://www.kurortenmosseberg.se/en/


The next day we went to Öland.

We stayed at Mölltorps Camping, which is situated at the
end of the bridge to Öland.

It is a quite big site.

It was raining a little while we got there and it rained and
it was windy the day afterwards too, so we no longer

wanted to stay. We went straight home.

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/%C3%96land_Bridge
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/%C3%96land
http://www.mollstorps-camping.se/

